
 Spring  
Where 

Are You? 

 

March 20th!  It is supposed to be the start of Spring.  I am praying 
that is true!  This has been the longest winter in a very long time.   
 
I would like to invite you and your family to join us  on March 30th, at 
Aldersgate United Methodist church for Children’s Sabbath.  Children 
from the church and Preschool will be leading all parts of the service.  
The service will begin at 10:00am in the gym. 
 
Our Preschool children will be singing some songs they have been 
working on with Ms. Amanda.  Some of the older Preschool children will 
also be participating in a short skit. 
 
Please email me if your child will be able to participate.  It is a 
wonderful service.  The children did an amazing job last year. 

 
Ms. Evie 

    
 
 

 

 

 

Aldersgate Preschool 

Calendar: 

Lunch Bunch 12,17, 
19,24, 
16 

Individual Photos  
    

24,25, 
26 

Children’s  
Sabbath 

30 

Spring Break April 
14-18 

Class Photos April 
24,25 

Museum Field 
Trip 

April 
30 

  

March 2014 

March Themes: 
 
Manners 

At the Zoo 

Fairy Tales 

Weather and the wind 

Miracles of Jesus 

Water Explorations 

 

 



 
 
 
Spring Student Pictures will be 
taken the end of March. 
 
Mon. March 24th  - 3 year olds 
Tue. March 25th—2 year olds 
Wed. March 26th—4 year olds 
 
Toddlers—Monday and Tuesday 
**Class Pictures will be in April** 

   

 

Sibling Picture times are 
available March 24-26 
 
8:00am—9:00am each day 
 
The sign-up sheet is in the 
office. 

Join us for lots of fun at Summer Camp!   
9:00am-12:00pm  Monday-Friday $100 for each week 
 
June 16-20  Summertime Fun 
July 28-Aug. 1 Pirate and Princess Week 
Aug. 4-8  Wild, Wild West 
Aug. 11-15  Dinosaur Times 
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Preschool Summer Camp Dates 

Aldersgate Preschool 

  Individual Student and Sibling Pictures 

 
Lunch Bunch Dates for April will 
begin: Monday, April 21st 
 
Due to Intersession the first 3 
weeks of April. 
 

 
There are still spaces available 
for Lunch Bunch on: 
Wed. March 19th, 
Mon. March 24th 

Lunch Bunch Dates still available in March 



       Children’s Sabbath—March 30th 10am 
 
    Join us for the annual Children’s Sabbath 
service on Sunday, March 30th at 10:00am 
here at Aldersgate United Methodist Church. 
 
The Preschool children will be singing songs 
they have been learning with Ms. Amanda. 
 
Please email Evelyn if your child will be able to 
participate and the number of family attend-
ing. I will reserve special seating for our pre-
school families :) 

 

Our Spring field trip will be to the Museum of Life 
and Science.   It will be on Wednesday, April 30th. 
 
Permission slips will be sent home soon.  We will also  
coordinate with those families who have a member-
ships to the Museum. 
 
The students, teachers and parents had a great 
time last year! 

Just a reminder to bring in your  
child’s snack on their assigned  
day.  I know our schedules have all 
been crazy lately with this winter that 
won’t go away! 

 April 7th—carline 
pickup 
 
We will do carline to pick-up on 
Monday, April 7th—due to a 
Minister Training the church is 
hosting. 

 

Museum of Life and Science Field Trip 
 

      Snack Time Reminder 


